
Payment Information for  
Ritter Family Dentistry 

 
 
In order to keep our fees to you as low as possible, we ask that payment be 
made at the time of service. For your convenience we will provide you an 
estimate for services in advance of your appointment to ensure the opportunity to 
plan your dental care whether you privately pay or have dental insurance to 
assist you. 
 
 
Payment options in this office are as follows: 
 
Option 1: 
Payment is expected in full the day of service. We accept cash, check, or credit 
card. 
 
Option 2: 
Pay half the day of treatment is presented and the other half the day the 
procedure is complete. 
 
Option 3: 
Prepay until credit on the account matches procedure fee. 
 
Option 4: 
Apply for the Care Credit program- this is a program you must qualify for.  
Details are available. 
 
 
Dental Insurance Patients: 
 
We will be happy to file your dental claims for you, but if your insurance does not 
cover the fee or the procedure within 60 days we will expect the balance to be 
paid in full. We will do our best to assist you, so that your maximum benefit can 
be utilized. We will ask that you familiarize yourself with your insurance benefits, 
and provide us with the correct information for the submission of your dental 
claims. Remember this is your insurance and we will do our best.  


